

PINE GROVE AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

Promoting Growth, Achievement, Success, and Direction for ALL Children!



Corey Mentzer Elementary School Principal

> Michelle Brand School Counselor

> Noah Allegretta School Counselor

August 18, 2025

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

It is very important that all of your child's information is up to date in Alma. Please take the time to verify that the information below is correct in your Alma account. If your Alma account is not activated, please contact the office and an "account activation" will be sent to your email.

- Student(s) address.
- Parent(s)/Guardian(s) address.
- Parent(s)/Guardian(s) phone numbers.
- Parent(s)/Guardian(s) e-mails.
- Verify emergency contact order, type of contact, name, address, and phone #. Emergency contacts are the people to whom you authorize the school district to release your child to. Contacts are called in the order indicated.

If you have any changes with any of the above mentioned, please contact the elementary secretary at 570-345-2731 ext. 440 so the information can be updated.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Corey Mentzer, Principal